
  

 

Oak Class Weekly News 
Week beginning 21.03.22 

This Week: 

It has been another busy week. Look at some of the things we have been up to: 

 Learning about division by sharing equally in maths; 

 Writing up our stories based on dragons;  

 Making Easter cards and doing crafts; 

 In RE, we wrote a ‘job description’ for a disciple; 

 A lovely walk and some sketching in Avenham Park; 

 Learning about life in a medieval castle through role-play and reading/written work.  
 

You may know that we have been working on a book bench that is now on display in Chorley Town 

Centre – there is some information here if you were interested in the project or taking part in 

the trail:  https://checkoutchorley.com/whatsyourstory/  
 

Thank you so much for all the Chocolate Bingo donations. Have a lovely weekend everybody!  

 

Next Week: 

Chocolate Bingo will be on Wednesday 30th March at 1.45pm in the school hall. We look forward 

to seeing families at this event.  
 

The children will take part in our annual Easter Egg Hunt on Thursday and Egg Roll on Friday. We 

all are really looking forward to these events!  
 

We break up for the Easter Holidays on Friday 1st April – please look at the email sent about 

the early finish, and let us know if you need your child to stay until 3.13pm.  

 

Reminders  

PLEASE BE ALERT TO ANY COVID 

SYMPTOMS OR GENERAL ILLNESS AND DO 

NOT SEND PUPILS TO SCHOOL IF UNWELL 

– CONTACT US FOR ADVICE  

If you need to speak to us, please phone 

school on 01772 792 681 or email: 

cworsley@acorns.lancs.sch.uk 

And finally…  
 

Star of the Week 

 Luke  

for taking the opportunity 

to develop his writing skills 

by writing a short story. 

Well done!  
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